
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/30/2010 5:39:34 PM

'Churchill, Susannah' (susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: recurring data request: ARRA project tracking

Confidential

Susannah:

Attached is PG&E's response. Please note that I am double-checking on whether any projects don't fall 
under the 12/31/2010 ARRA deadline bucket. If so, I will update this document on Monday. I 
committed to getting you something by COB today, so I want to honor that deadline.

Thanks,
Redact]
a/H

From: Churchill, Susannah [mailto:susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 9:48 AM
To: Allen. Meredith___________
Cc; | Redacted
Subject: recurring data request: ARRA project tracking

Good morning Meredith and David,
Attached is a recurring data request that will help Energy Division keep current on the contracting and 
transmission status of RPS projects requesting ARRA funding; I request a first response by Tues April 
27. Please forward to others as appropriate.

Thanks,
Susannah

Susannah Churchill 
Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning 
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3072
Susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov
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